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As you may or may not be aware, concerns were raised about your conduct at our recent camp event. Unigames, implicitly as part of our objective to encourage and facilitate events and functions related to traditional games in all their forms, must make efforts to maintain an atmosphere at events both aesthetic and social within which club members feel comfortable. We believe that your actions have damaged this atmosphere for some members.

We cannot condone actions that compromise the enjoyment of the event for a number of other members, and as such would like to warn you that further displays of anti-social behaviour at our events while intoxicated or otherwise will not be tolerated and may result in ejection from the club. We understand that we had an obligation to control service of alcohol, and successfully minimised harm by intoxicated individuals both to themselves and others, but this does not absolve you of liability for actions taken in an altered state of mind. You also facilitated behaviours that were incongruous to the established guidelines for behaviour on the camp.

Even sober, these actions would be problematic. Taken without regard for your previous cause for suspension, or suspected related conduct at similar events in previous years, we do not believe that your conduct yet warrants official action, but this message constitutes our first and ideally last warning against repeated offence. 

We would like all members to be able to enjoy our events and feel safe, either sober or drinking responsibly. If you do not believe that you can control your behaviour while intoxicated, we would strongly suggest that you choose to remain sober for the duration of future Unigames events attend. Even then, we will not accept further anti-social behaviour in this vein and so encourage you to consider whether your actions are offensive to other members at our events.

Regards,

Roland Kerr on behalf of Unigames Committee
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